
176296

OTTAWA. Feb.7th. 1920.

Sir:-

In reply to your letter of the 4th.

inst.regarding the timber on Beausoleil Island

I have to state that this Island is still

under timber [license] and consequently cannot

& to be disposed of.

Your obedient servant.

Fomhea

Asst. Deputy & Secretary.

A.B. Thompson Esq

meister etc.

Penetanguishene

ONT.

wirs. Letterb.
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